This is my protest letter to C-SPAN Officials that carried
the Isle Of Palms, SC, Town Meeting on last Thrusday. As they
were discussing items of lifeguards to watering trees; the
US House of Representatives was finishing up the Pros & Cons
of Clinton's Tax Increase Plan. As I was preparing to view -
as I had most of the day - the nearing minutes to their
important vote; the IOP meeting cut off the most important
coverage that will have a long time impact, to us all. I pay
Storer Cable for certain program coverages, NOT for your
coverage of this town meeting. It would be in C-SPAN best
community interest to prioritize conflicting telecasts.

I have recommended to IOP officials this same procedure & to
use radio services for their meetings.




C-SPAN
400 N. Capitol St. NwW
Washington, DC 20001

; Attn. %rmrm lerector
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